


Stay Strong! We have your back! 

From: UAW Local 967 (uawlocal967@hotmail.com) 

To: 

Cc: 

John Snow

 

Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025 at 10:59 AM EST 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of UAW Local 933, 

As fellow union members in the Aerospace community, we at UAW Local 967 in Greenville, Texas 

support you in your fight for fairness and justice. Your contributions to the Aerospace sector help keep the 

skies safe and our nation free by delivering safe, high-quality products that are in demand. Your courage 

and unity are a testament to the strength of our union. Stay strong and keep pushing forward! 

2025 is our year, in the next few months we will begin to bargain our local agreement. Solidarity Forever. 

Thank you, 

Robert Gamboa 

President, UAW Local 967 



staying strong 

From: marty.e.giesecke@lmco.com (marty.e.giesecke@lmco.com) 

To: John Snow 

Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025 at 10:18 AM EST 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of UAW Local 933, 

As fellow union members, we at UAW Local 848 support you in your fight for fair treatment 

and working conditions. Your courage and determination inspire us all. Stay strong and 

united; we are with you. UAW STRONG 

In Solidarity, 

Marty Giesecke 

UAW Local 848 
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